
Bedminster Township Recreation 

Bedminster Recreation is teaming up with the New Jersey Audubon Scherman Hoffman 

Wildlife Sanctuary to offer a Fly Fishing Workshop over Spring Break for children in 4th to 

8th grade on Tuesday, April 4 and Thursday, April 6 from 12pm– 1pm at River Road Park in 

Bedminster. This is a two part introduction to fly fishing. No experience is necessary. This 

workshop is suitable for beginner to intermediate fly fishermen. You are encouraged to 

bring your own fly rod & reel, but loaner equipment will be available for use at the 

program. This is an instructional workshop only, no actual fishing will be done.  Registration 

ends Friday, March 31.  

Day 1  of the workshop covers the differences between fly tackle and conventional tackle, 

fly casting mechanics, casting techniques for varied situations, and proper tackle care. Day 2 

of the workshop reinforces skills learned in Workshop 1, while also addressing stream 

ecology, fly selection, fishing approach, and stream stewardship. Workshop leader Angus 

Macaulay is a Teacher/Naturalist for NJ Audubon and a fly fisherman with years of 

experience fishing around the world.  
 

Days:  Tuesday and Thursday 

Dates: 4/4 and 4/6 

Time:  12pm to 1pm 

Location:  River Road Park, Bedminster 

Grades:  Boys and Girls in 4th– 8th 

Fee:  $40 

Spring Fly Fishing Workshop 

Bedminster Township Recreation Department 

One Miller Lane 

Bedminster, NJ  07921 

Telephone:  (908) 212-7014 

www.bedminster.us 

Register online at: 
https://register.communitypass.net/Bedminster 

http://www.bedminster.us/
https://register.communitypass.net/Bedminster

